


BFS

May 8,2024

Re: Letter of Invitation to attend the 4th Symposium on Country-Specific Translation
and Interpretation Capacity & lst Forum on Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater
Bay Area Translation and Interpretation Capacity （September 21-22, 2024, Macao，
China）

Dear Sir/Madam，

It is with great pleasure that we cordially invite you to participate in the 4th
Symposium on Country-Specific Translation and Interpretation Capacity & Ist Forum
on Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area Translation and Interpretation
Capacity, which will be held on September 21-22, 2024, in Macao, China.

This event is proudly hosted by Beijing Foreign Studies University （BFSU） and
Macao Millennium College （MMC）， with support from BFSU's Research Centre for
Country-Specific Translation and Interpretation Capacity.

The purpose of the symposium and forum is to bring together researchers and
practitioners from around the world who are interested in exploring a wide array of
topics on translation and interpretation capacity on both national and regional
levels. Subjects range from assessment and evaluation of translation and interpretation
capacity to the tech-driven future of the field in the AIGC era, covering specialized
sectors such as media, business, law, healthcare, etc.， and different agents such as an
institution, a university, a city, among others. We aim to foster profound discussions
through keynote speeches and panel discussions, championing cross-disciplinary
collaboration and insight sharing.

To further assist you in your planning, kindly allow us to provide you with some
details regarding the conference：

• Fee: 1200 RMB or 160 USD per person; 600 RMB or 80 USD for each
postgraduate student （excluding staff postgraduate students）. Please note that
participants are responsible for their own travel, accommodation, and meals.
Hotel recommendations will be provided by the Conference Organizing
Committee, but booking arrangements must be made individually.



中

• Registration date: September 20, 2024
• Event dates: September 21-22,2024
• Location: Macao, China （The specific venue will be announced shortly）

Should you require more information about the conference, please contact us at
RECTIC@bfsu.edu.cn/cindiacheang@mmc.edu.mo.

We believe your expertise and insights will greatly enrich the discussions and
outcomes of our dialogues. We look forward to meeting you at the conference.

Yours sincerely，

国效
Conference Organizing Committee
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